Mrs. Isabelle M. Stover, Reef Point, Bar Harbor, Maine.

Dear Mrs. Stover:

letter received from the Chief of the Bureau of Forests in Harrisburg, Pa. regarding the Bulletin No. 11 on Trees of Penncylvania. I think it is not so necessary at the price quoted. So please ask Mrs. Farrand not to bother ordering it; if sometime I run across it in a second hand store I can decide if it is worth while adding to our collection. The other ten cent bulletin of course I can get by mail and get my name on their list. I am returning Mr. Emerick's letter as requested.

Four description of the lovely spring blooms at Reef
Point sound most alluring and I am sure you get as much enjoyment out of your
lovely surroundings as I do. Then having Mrs. Farrand back adds interest to
the work. Our Spring in Washington comes so early and lasts such a little
while, I often wish I could make the period of early spring flowers longer.
Our rhododendrons are out and the syrings and weigelas and loads of roses.

With kind greetings, I am

Very sincerely,